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 Tsuu T’ina Nation 
Daycare Center 

Parent Memo 
To: All Parents/Guardians 

From: Jodi Big Plume-Director 

CC:  Monica Onespot 

Date: December 13, 2024 

Re: EARLY CLOSURE- December 13, 2024 

Daycare will be CLOSED @ 2pm on Friday December 13, 2024 for staff 
Christmas event. Please arrange for your child(ren) to be picked up no later 
than 2pm. Normal hours will resume Monday December 16, 2024. 

 

We appreciate your understanding for this matter. Stay safe and warm J  

 

 

 Should you have any questions or concerns, you may contact me @ 403-
281-3872. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jodi Big Plume 

Director 

 

  
 


